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Fire department takes over old OPP?station

	

Caledon Fire and Emergency Services administration, and regulatory and inspection services are on the move.

As of Monday, both departments are now housed in the old Caledon OPP?building at 6211 Old Church Rd. in Caledon East.

People who require a burn permit or wish to speak with Fire and Emergency Services Administrative staff can visit them at their

new location. The phone number remains the same ? 905-584-2272, and the individual extensions remain the same too.
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